
New Bedford Police Department
responds  to  group
disturbance,  stabbing  on
Delano Street
“On  Saturday,  October  29,  at  approximately  2:00  AM,  New
Bedford Police Department patrol units responded to the area
of Delano St. and County St. for a group disturbance.

Upon arrival, two male stabbing victims were discovered. Both
were transported to St. Luke’s Hospital and are expected to
recover.” -New Bedford Police Department.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-group-disturbance-stabbing-delano-street/2022/10/30
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-group-disturbance-stabbing-delano-street/2022/10/30
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-group-disturbance-stabbing-delano-street/2022/10/30
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/new-bedford-police-group-disturbance-stabbing-delano-street/2022/10/30

